
 
 

 

 

DATE: 6/8/2023 

 

TO:  SCCOG 

 

FROM: Ledyard Planning Zoning Commission 

 

RE:  Notice of Regulation Amendment  

  Application #23-8RA of the Town of Ledyard.  

 

Per the referral requirement of CGS Section 8-3(a) you are hereby notified of the 

following proposed Zoning Regulation change: 

 

Amend section 3.9A “Cannabis Establishments” to extend existing Moratorium an 

additional six (6) months to provide time to review and act on proposed regulations for 

the Town of Ledyard’s Zoning Regulations. The Public Hearing for this application will 

be held on June 29th, 2023, at 6:00 PM. 

 

Please Refer to the attached documents. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Juliet Hodge 

Director of Planning and Development 

 


